NEWSLETTER FOR SPEEL-O-THEEK DE STEEG

MEMBERS AND VOLUNTEERS

@ S@g April 2024

Hello all, there are again some practical announcements in this newsletter.

During the May vacation, the Speel-O-Theek is open as usual.
On Mondays from 9.30-11.00 am
on Wednesdays from 15.00 - 16.30 pm

on Saturdays from 10.00 - 11.30 am ‘
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W The Speel-O-Theek is closed on

Kings Day Saturday, April 27,
and the Second Day of Pentecost Monday, May 20.

TOY SALE

Toys will be on sale on Friday, May 24 from 8:30 - 10 a.m. and on Saturday, May 25 from 10 - 11:30 a.m.
The sale is open to the public.

These are toys that have been donated or written off by the Speel-O-Theek. After these dates, you can
still make purchases during our open hours for very low prices until the summer vacation.

If there are enough volunteers available during the summer vacation, we will try to keep the
Speel-O-Theek open on Saturdays. As soon as this is clear we will be sure to let you know. Look for this
on the website as well. Also follow us on Facebook or Instagram for the latest updates.

Many beautiful toys are on loan again such as a wooden cargo bike, cooperative games such as pin pon,
share and Sparkle Unicorns, a game about emotions- The Color Monster, a wooden vacuum cleaner, a
Bing house, and programmable robots.

Unfortunately, our PR volunteer is leaving Hilversum. Thank you for your wonderful
newsletters, Susanne! Have fun in your new hometown.

Therefore, we are looking for someone to write the newsletter about 6 times a year
and occasionally post a message on the website. Or occasionally an item in the
Uitagenda and local newspapers.

There is also a vacancy for Saturday to check toys in and out. Perhaps you can help for an hour and a
half once a month, for example, when you come to exchange toys?

The total number of members at the end of 2023 was over 170. In the annual report you can find all the
data on numbers of toys, toys loaned, toy fair revenue, etc. It is on the website and a copy is available for
review at the Speel-O-Theek.

This year's National Outdoor Play Day is Wednesday, June 12, and Saturday, June 15.
Suitable items can be borrowed from the Birthday Room. It is advisable to make reservations early.
For more info, see the website.

See you at the Speel-O-Theek! ot Gaos
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